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NORMAL PASSPORT SERVICE RESUMED 

 
The Head of Civil Status and Registration is pleased to inform the general public that 
the problems experienced with the fibre optic connections in United Kingdom have 
now been resolved and that normal passport services have been resumed. Efforts 
are being made to ensure that passports will be ready by their due dates and no 
delays are expected. 
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